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Sunday 22nd March  
Living Faith will be online only 

 

Hi Living Faith family. 

No attendance 

Late this afternoon the Federal Government have amended the requirements for 
indoor gatherings which means we are not going to hold our Sunday services as 
previously stated.   

 

Watch the service online 

This Sunday Pastor Rodney Garlands’ message addressing fear will go live at 10am and 
you will be able to see that video live here. 

We understand the fear that people are experiencing, but remember Jesus is on the 
throne, His promises are forever and His power and presence are with us. 

 

Look out for each other 

I encourage you to look out for one another.  Why not call someone different every 
day, especially those who are struggling. This can be from our LF family or maybe a 
neighbour, friend or work colleague. 

I also encourage you to keep in contact with our pastors.  One great way of 
communicating with us is through care@livingfaith.com.au.  

 

I pray that God, the source of hope, will fill you completely with joy and peace because 
you trust in him. Then you will overflow with confident hope through the power of the 
Holy Spirit. Romans 15:13 (NLT) 

 

Living Faith, let’s go be the church! 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Rod Nes 

Pastor – Living Faith 

http://www.livingfaith.com.au/listen-online/
mailto:care@livingfaith.com.au

